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Books and reading are always prominent features at our school and in the 

week beginning 28th of February, reading was celebrated in many more 

ways because of Book Week. We had a fantastic week! 

Author visits 

 Author Xanthe Gresham-Knight visited KS 2 and enthralled all with 

her story telling. The children were able to take part when she brought 

her stories to life. She gifted us one of her books to enjoy. 



 

 

Natalie Newman visited KS 1 and read from her book Lark the Shark. 

The children engaged in listening to the story and asking questions about  

writing books for children. 

Tiger Cox visited years 5 and 6 and talked about his book, his sailing experi-

ence across the Atlantic as a young teenager and engaged the children in 

some compass activities. It was very inspiring and fun!     



 

 

We had such a lovely time during Books at Bedtime and it was great to see so many 

children coming back to school dressed in their pyjamas.  

Books at Bedtime 



World Book 

Day 



Book Swap 

We would like to say a big thank you to 

Morrisons for this lovely donation of 

books for the library. 

As some of you may have noticed, our second 

hand book shop has found a new home in a 

more accessible trolley. Thank you so much 

to everybody who bought books during Book 

Week. We sold books for £96, which will go 

towards new books for all classes. 

 

Thank you also to everybody who took part 

in the Reading Challenge. We raised a fan-

tastic £924:50! Usborne will match this with 

60% so that takes us to £1479:20 to spend on 

books. A big thank you for organizing this 

goes to Katherine Woodrow as  well. 


